STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1230
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

May 27, 2008

The Honorable Hector De La Torre
California State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 3173
Sacramento, California 95814

RE: AB 2885 (De La Torre) - As amended May 23, 2008 — Support as Amended
Status: Assembly Floor

Dear Assemblymember De La Torre:

With the May 23 amendments to your AB 2885, the California Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) has changed its position to “Support as Amended.” This bill would allow the Commission
to protect consumers of prepaid calling cards and services from a violation of the standards and

requirements as defined in Section 17538.9 of the Business and Professions Code.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me
at (916) 324-5945.

Sincerely,

DAVINA FLEMINGS
Legislative Liaison

Attachment

cc: Daryl Thomas, Assembly Republican Caucus
John Moffatt, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of Governor Armold Schwarzenegger



